JUL 1 0 2025

CITY CLERK

Edwards, Michelle

From:

Debra Israel <debraisrael@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 3:28 PM

To: Edwards, Michelle

Subject: EXTERNAL -Support for Historic Preservation ordinance

External Email. - Think Before You Click --

Help Desk

Please forward my email to City Council members. Thanks.

Dear City Council members,

I encourage you to support the Historic Preservation ordinance for Terre Haute. A city with a vibrant and recognized history stands out and is a vital way to attract tourists, residents and students!

Debra Israel 2647 Oak Street Terre Haute, IN 47803 812-249-8099